BEFORE THE ARKANSAS POLLUTION CONTROL AND ECOLOGY COMMISSION

IN THE MATTER OF AMENDMENTS TO )
REGULATION NO. 17, ARKANSAS UNDERGROUND ) DOCKET NO. 04-005-R
INJECTION CONTROL CODE )

RESPONSIVENESS SUMMARY FOR
REGULATION NO. 17, ARKANSAS UNDERGROUND
INJECTION CONTROL CODE

Pursuant to A.C.A. § 8-4-202(d)(4)(C) and Regulation No. 8, Section 3.6.2(2), a
responsive summary groups public comments into similar categories and explains why the
Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission (“Commission”) accepts or rejects the
rationale for each category.

On August 13, 2004, the Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality filed a Petition
to Initiate Rulemaking to Amend Commission Regulation No. 17, Arkansas Underground
Injection Control Code. On August 27, 2004, the Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology
Commission entered a Minute Order initiating rulemaking. Public notice was provided during
the week of August 30, 2004, and Commissioner Charles McGrew conducted a public hearing
on October 19, 2004. No oral or written comments were received at the public hearing, or
during the public comment period which ended November 2, 2004.

Conclusion:

No written or oral comments were submitted regarding the proposed revisions to

Regulation No. 17. Therefore, no changes are recommended.
Prepared by:

Arkansas Department of
Environmental Quality



